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Report From The Harvest Festival 
Last Weekend At Livingstone 

House! 

The Harvest Festival was celebrated on 21st October in Livingstone House. Organised by Alla Zubovskis and Dawn Pollitt, 

it was a great event for families with young children. 

There was dress-up, games, prizes, dancing, face-paint, food and fellowship. The children also learned about how to be 

God's most precious Harvest. 

Over 33 children (20+ parents) attended, including old faces and new guests. It was a great success thanks to Heavenly 

Parent and True Parents. 

Please feel free to view some of the photos from the event below. 
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ESGD Matching & Blessing 
Workshop - Save The Date! 
PR@FFWPU ! 24 October 2023 

We are thrilled to unveil the dates for our upcoming 

international, in-person workshop, focusing on internal 

and practical guidance for the Matching & Blessing. 

This 

The Empower Programme Has 
Officially Started For The Year! 
COMMS@FFWPU 118 October 2023 

The first full day of the programme was held on the 

16th October in Aust ria, after all the participants had 

arrived safely. The team part icipated 

Senior HARP UK Winter 
Workshop: Applications Are 
Open! 
Alma 118 October 2023 

The much awaited dates for the upcoming Senior 

HARP UK winter workshop are out ' Applications are 

now open for blessed ch ildren between the ages of 
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